
General Education Subcommittee 2022-2023 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Harold Briggs, School of Social Work, absent 
Jonathan Evans, College of Arts and Sciences, absent 
Susan Sanchez, College of Veterinary Medicine  
David Spooner, College of Environment and Design 
William Vencill, Ex-Officio 
 
Attendees: 
Katie Burr, Office of Instruction 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Brooke Daniel, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Kendra Smith, Office of the Registrar 
 
 

The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 
17, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. in 315 New College and via Zoom. 
 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the January 26, 2023, General 
Education Subcommittee meeting.   
 

The subcommittee unanimously denied a student’s appeal to allow a transferred anatomy and 
physiology course to satisfy Area II, Life Sciences, of the General Education Core Curriculum. 
 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the following courses to be added to list of courses 
approved to satisfy Area IV, World Language and Culture, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum: 
  

RELI 1300, Jews and Food 
RELI 1400, Jews and Judaism in Popular Culture 

The subcommittee discussed the revised General Education plan. Following a few text revisions, 
the revised General Education plan will be distributed to the subcommittee members for final 
review and confirmation. The final revised General Education plan will be added as an 
information item on the agenda for the March 17, 2023, University Curriculum Committee 
meeting. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
  
 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
General Education Subcommittee 


